
There are no classes on Tuesday ,December 

4th ,due to the Kaukauna Christmas Parade. 

Tuesday classes will be held on November 20 to 

make this date up. 

Toys for Tots                                                     

HOTVDA is a drop off location for Toys for 

Tots! Please bring in new, unwrapped toys for 

kids of all ages! We are accepting donations 

Through December 13.  

November 2018 Newsletter 

Winter Weather Reminder:   
HOTVDA will  cancel classes anytime the 
Kaukauna Area School District cancels 
classes. We will notify you through email 
and text message. We will also update our 
Facebook page, Instagram and our Snap-
chat story, also, an alert will be posted on 
the top of  our websites home page .  We 
will also post on WFRV tv and WIXX.  

Happy Thanksgiving!!                                                                                                            

REMINDER–   No classes November 19th, 21st, 22nd, 25th  Tuesday classes are  meeting 

this week due to being off for the Kaukauna Christmas Parade on Dec 4th. 

Payment Reminders: 

All costumes fees are should be paid ASAP–   

costume payments were due October 25th.       

All account must be paid in full by April 15– 

please plan accordingly! 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING FROM ALL OF 

US AT HEART OF THE VALLEY DANCE  

ACADEMY! 

Kwik Trip and candy bar orders 

are due the first Monday of each 

month. Gas cards must be paid in 

advance and  arrive in about 5 

days. Candy bars take 2-3 weeks 

to arrive. Candy bars are paid for 

when picked up.  

Heart of the Valley Dance Academy     Phone 920-462-4479      info@hotvdance.com      www.hotvdance.com 

1921 Lehrer St  #2 Kaukauna WI 54130 

Heart of the Valley Dance Academy will have a 

float in the Kaukauna Christmas Parade.       

The parade will be held on  Tuesday, December 

4th @ 6 pm.  There are no classes at the studio 

this night.                                                              

Please sign up at the front desk if you wish to 

participate...the more the merrier!  An email 

will be sent to everyone who has signed up 

about the week before the  parade with line 

up details. Dancers can ride on the float or 

walk along and hand out candy provided by 

HOTVDA. Make sure to dress warm!  And Please 

wear a Tutu to help with our theme!                                                               

Upcoming Dates to Remember: 

November 19 , 21, 22, 23— No Classes—Happy Thanksgiv-
ing—Tuesday classes ARE meeting this week                   
December 4 th—Kaukauna Christmas Parade 6:00 No 
Classes at the studio tonight! 
December 23 and December 30 – no class these weeks - 
 Christmas Break class resume January 6.                                                                                                                                                                                
March 4-7 th –Picture Week 
April 15-21 - Spring Break Week – no classes this week! 
April 29-30th– Dress rehearsal for recital at Kaukauna 
             High School 4:30- 8:00 pm. 
May  3Th at 6:30 pm – annual recital at Kaukauna High 
 School  
May 4th at 1:00 pm and 6:00 pm – annual recital at Kau-
 kauna High School 


